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Dear lawyers,

According to the agreement between the Embassy
of Russian Federation and the Chamber of
Advocates of the Republic of Armenia invitations to
cooperation will be sent to the attorney offices
registered on the website of the Chamber of RA for
them to be included in the list of suggested
organizations (thereafter the list) in order of
showing legal help to the citizens of Russian
Federation.
     
     The citizens of RF for defending their rights will be able
to turn to attorney offices included on the list.
After the response of the attorney office to the invitation
of the embassy, the decision of including into the list will
be taken by a representative or a competent body of the
RF.

     

     The stuff of the Chamber of Advocates of the Republic
of Armenia
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